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Important Upcoming Dates 

Monday, December 18 
➢ DLG Open House from 6-8 pm 

Friday, December 22 
➢ Last Day of School Before Winter Break 
➢ Assembly at 11;00 am 
➢ Spirit Day: Wear Pajamas to School 

Monday, January 8 
➢ First Day Back to School from Winter Break 

Monday, January 22 
➢ Professional Day—No School for Students 

Thank you to all the parents, staff and 
students who bring out the best of 
our community. Through music, 
sports, leadership, fundraising, clubs, 
and  taking time to advocate for our 
school, our students get to 
experience a wide range of 
opportunities.  

From the parents in the above photo 
sorting the Purdys order, to Shandelle 
staying late handing out gift cards, to 
parents dropping meals to staff 
during our great move, to all the 
coaches and volunteers: Thank  you 
for making  DLG a great place to live, 
play, and learn.! 

Thank You DLG 
Community 

The Purdys Sorting Team  
Missing from photo: Wendy and Andy 

Our school’s Parent Advisory Council 
(PAC) is happy to announce that they  
will organize hot lunches every 
Tuesday, Wednesday, and Friday 
from January to June 2024. 

Pizza Thursday will continue. 

Funds raised through the PAC hot 
lunch program will be used to support 
the teachers and children of DLG. 
Pizza Thursday funds will be used to 
support Div. 1/2/3 camp.  

Don’t forget to bring cutlery for your 
child. 

Please note that 
hot lunch is a 
optional 
program 
intended for 
fund raising.  

 

Hot Lunch Tuesday, 
Wednesday, 

Thursday, and 
Friday—Bring your 

own cutlery 

The Vancouver School Board 
deliveries warm lunches on a daily 
basis to our school. Families who may 
not be able to afford lunchtime meals 
can receive one of our lunches from 
the school board. They are nutritious 

and the items change daily.   

Contact the office if your child 
requires a daily lunch.  

Lunch Meals for 
Families in Need 

https://www.dlgpac.com/
https://www.vsb.bc.ca/schools/david-lloyd-george
https://www.dlgpac.com/
https://www.vsb.bc.ca/schools/david-lloyd-george
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Monday, December 18 will be our 
open house and tour of our school for 
current DLG families. We will open up 
the school from 6:00 to 8:00 pm for 
families with upper intermediate 
students given tours.  

All current DLG families are invited.  

Please meet in our school gym at 6:00 
pm on Monday, December 18. 

 

Save the Date: 

Open House for New 
School  - Monday, 

December 18 

Ms. Fong entered a video of Div. 2 
into the CBC Music Challenge this 
year. Please see link to video: https://
youtu.be/qfWx9RR5OKs  

Feel free to share that link with your 
students, other teachers, parents, 
and friends. Don't forget to use the 
hashtag #cbcmusicclass. 

Our 2023 Top Tens in all categories 
will be announced on Wednesday, 
December 6th at 8:00am ET 

Our winners will be 
declared on Wednesday, December 
13th at 8:00am ET  

All the details, including prizes and 

key dates, can be found here.   

Div. 2’s CBC Music 
Challenge Video 

After School Programs 

https://youtu.be/qfWx9RR5OKs
https://youtu.be/qfWx9RR5OKs
https://www.cbc.ca/music/events/canadian-music-class-challenge/2023-canadian-music-class-challenge-frequently-asked-questions-1.6933747
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David Lloyd George Elementary Hot Lunch Program 
School year 2023-2024 

 

We are happy to announce that David Lloyd George Elementary Parent Advisory Committee 
(PAC) will organize hot lunches every Tuesday, Wednesday, and Friday from January to June 
2024. 
 
Funds raised through the hot lunch program will be used to support the teachers and children of 
DLG. This is an optional program.  
 

Program details 

Both providers serves hot lunches to many schools in Vancouver.  
• C’est Mon Café serves pasta, burgers, hot dogs, sandwiches, rice, and dumplings. 
• Minato Sushi serves sushi rolls and bento boxes. 
• Vegetarian options are available from both providers. 
• Full menu is available on SchoolCash Online when ordering opens. 
• Bring your own cutlery on hot lunch days. 

 

Ordering process 
• Place your orders through SchoolCash Online (https://www.schoolcashonline.com/) 

after receiving a notification email. 
• Ordering process is the same as Pizza Thursday. Orders are placed for the next month 

(e.g. order hot lunches for January 2024 in December 2023). 
• Late orders are NOT accepted. 

 

Contact information 
Please contact Scally at pac.dlg@gmail.com if you have any questions about the hot lunch pro-
gram. 

 
Thank you for supporting DLG through the hot lunch program! 

Day Hot lunch provider Cost per order 

Tuesday 
C’est Mon Café (https://
www.cestmoncafe.com/) 

$7.00 

Wednesday 
Minato Sushi (https://
minatosushi.ca/) 

$4.00 to $7.00 

Friday 
C’est Mon Café (https://
www.cestmoncafe.com/) 

$7.00 

https://www.schoolcashonline.com/
mailto:pac.dlg@gmail.com
https://www.cestmoncafe.com/
https://www.cestmoncafe.com/
https://minatosushi.ca/
https://minatosushi.ca/
https://www.cestmoncafe.com/
https://www.cestmoncafe.com/
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Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

     1 2 

3 4 5 

PAC Meeting 
at 6:00 pm 

6 7 

Hanukkah 
Begins 

8 9 

10 11 12 13 14 15 

Hanukkah 
Ends 

16 

17 18 19 20 21 22 

Last Day of 
School  

PJ Day 

Assembly  

23 

24 25 26 27 28 29 30 
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